
From: Catherine Rimmer  
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 10:31 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2024/2215/T 
 
Notification of Intended works to trees located at: 
 
45 Cholmley Gardens 
London NW6 1AH 
 
Application ref: 2024/2215/T 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
Regrading the above application to remove x1 Silver Birch (T1) I have no 
objection whatsoever to the removal of the tree.  In fact I am fully supportive 
and would be extremely pleased if this tree is removed.  I live in the flat above 
No 45 and my balcony looks directly over the garden in question. The tree is 
huge and obscures not only the sun and light which makes the downstairs 
garden that I overlook very dark but also my view of the beautiful gardens that 
we have at Cholmley and the many varied trees in the communal gardens. As 
the neighbour most affected by the presence of this tree I give my wholesome 
support to its removal and hope that my voice carries some weight.  I would 
also add that my downstairs neighbour, the owner of No 45, is a keen gardener 
and I feel it a real shame that the presence of this tree blocks so much sun light 
such that her garden doesn’t flourish as much as it should.  If this tree grows 
any taller it may also, in time, obscure some of the sun from my balcony. 
Please permit her to remove this tree. 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
Best wishes, 
Catherine 
 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: Warning – This email is only 

intended for the person to whom or 



entity, to which it is addressed and, 

together with any files transmitted with it, 

is confidential and may also be privileged. 

If you are not the intended recipient, you 

must not copy, forward, use or rely on 

any part of it or disclose its contents to 

any person. If you have received it in 

error, please delete all copies 

immediately. This email is sent from Tony 

Blair Institute for Global Change. Except 

where this email is sent in the usual 

course of our business, the views 

expressed in this email are those of the 

sender and not of Tony Blair Institute for 

Global Change. The Tony Blair Institute for 

Global Change accepts no responsibility 

for software viruses and you should check 

for viruses before opening any 

attachments. Internet communications 

are not secure and therefore Tony Blair 

Institute for Global Change does not 

provide any guarantee or warranty that 

this email or any attachments shall 

remain confidential. Tony Blair Institute, 

trading as Tony Blair Institute for Global 

Change, is a company limited by 

guarantee registered in England and 

Wales (registered company number: 

10505963) whose registered office is One 

Bartholomew Close, London, EC1A 7BL. 

 


